
Bring  Back  the  Sunshine  to
Acapulco!
Our 1300 students from La Salle Acapulco risk of dropping out of school because
of Hurricane Otis.

This Christmas, give the gift of education!

Support their scholarship with a donation and ensure their right to go to school.

On October 24, 2023, Hurricane Otis devasted Mexico’s coast, impacting the city
of Acapulco, where our primary and secondary school is situated.

Despite sustaining significant damage, the school has been reconstructed, thanks
to the collaborative efforts of the Mexican and international La Salle network and
the invaluable assistance of dedicated volunteers.

While the school  stands ready to reopen its  doors,  we need your support to
welcome our students back. Families are grappling with considerable distress in
the aftermath of the hurricane, making it increasingly difficult to sustain their
children’s education.

Don’t let them leave the school; bring back the sunshine to Acapulco with your
donation for their scholarship.

DONATE VIA BANK TRANSFER:

De La Salle Solidarietà Internazionale ETS

IBAN: IT52 R056 9603 2070 00007241X70

BIC /SWIFT CODE: POSOIT22XXX

Reason: Acapulco + your email (to Thank you)

P A Y P A L  E U R O :
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=999ZGPVDH7NSQ

P A Y P A L  U S D :

https://www.lasalle.org/en/bring-back-the-sunshine-to-acapulco/
https://www.lasalle.org/en/bring-back-the-sunshine-to-acapulco/
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=999ZGPVDH7NSQ


https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=WEL86QM5LQ6LN

www.lasallefoundation.org

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=WEL86QM5LQ6LN
https://www.lasallefoundation.org/

